I wish to express concern over the proposed application for the removal of 1 x
Lawsons Cypress (T1) from the front garden at 4 Lancaster Drive London NW3 4HA.

This is a conservation area and trees are very precious and vital for the
environment. This particular tree acts as a bird sanctuary for robins, tits and many

other birds in the area and I strongly object to it being felled.

I am also very concerned about the excessive excavation that is being carried out in
the rear garden which does not appear to have any planning permission. There is
rubble piled up on the front lawn which has been excavated from the rear. I would

be grateful if you would investigate what is going on.

Yours sincerely,




